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              Holiday Luncheon 

December 9
th

 

Crow Creek 

 

11:30 am cocktails   12:15 buffet luncheon 

 

Entertainment by Coastal Harmonizers 
 

 

 
FROM OUR VICE PRESIDENT…… 

 
     Our November meeting focused on photographing flowers and landscape. The presenter, Anne 

Pendred, the founding member of the Coastal Carolina Camera Club, gave a thorough, expert power 

point presentation showcasing her talents. Among the insider tips she shared -- were knowing the 3 C's 

- color, contrast, and composition - and it's best to take pictures on a cloudy day. Many members were 

in awe, but willing to give photography a try! 

     The Christmas Luncheon will be held on Wednesday, December 9th at Crow Creek, starting at 

11:30 with a cash bar, a buffet lunch at 12:15, and entertainment at 1 PM. Deadline for the $20 tickets 

is December 2nd. Call  Jeanne Paff at 575-8151 if interested. 

 



Soup and Bake Sale  
 

 We had a very successful Soup and Bake Sale in November.  The Soup sale made $450.00 and 

the Bake sale made $ 264.00.  Thanks to all who contributed soup and/or baked goods.   

 

 

 

Future happenings: 
 
    * Tea Party at the POA presented by the Calabash Garden and Tea Room - January 13th meeting 

 

    * Card Party - main fundraiser for Scholarships - February 3
rd

 

 

    * Plant Propagation - March 9th meeting 

 

It's not too late to join- come to a future meeting and enjoy yourself! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays 
 

 

 


